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    1

st
 September 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As mentioned in our previous letter children will need to come to school in their PE kit or forest school kit on 
the days they are taking part in those activities. Please see the timetable below: 
 
 

Clothes Monday Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday Friday  

Reception Uniform Uniform Forest school Kit PE kit PE kit 

Class 1 PE kit Uniform Forest school Kit Uniform PE kit 

Class 2 PE kit Uniform Uniform Uniform PE kit 

 
PE kits 
 
Blue shorts, white t-shirt and trainers for indoor PE. For colder days and outdoor PE children may come to 
school with blue jogging bottoms and jumper on top of their shorts and t-shirts. (This could be the navy blue 
Acomb Wentworth kit or similar if you have purchased it.) Where possible PE will be held outside unless the 
weather is really wet.  
 
Forest School Kit 
 
Long trousers, ideally jogging bottoms (not jeans) and a long sleeved top – this could also be the navy blue 
Acomb Wentworth kit or similar. Children should wear trainers and bring wellies and waterproofs in a carrier 
bag. School do have a supply of waterproofs for children to wear if you are unable to send them from home. 
More information will be coming home soon from Mrs Gray about Forest School sessions. Class two will be 
taking part in a forest school session this half term, we will be in touch once the date is finalised. 
 
 
Please note Forest school starts next week with Mrs Gray, so all classes should wear normal uniform 
tomorrow . 
Reception class will be having their first PE session on Thursday with Miss Dunlavy so should wear PE kit this 
Thursday. 
Mr Thompson will be teaching PE to all classes this Friday so PE kit should be worn by all classes.  
 
From Monday 7

th
 September please follow the timetable above. 

 
We appreciate that this new system will take some time to get used to, if you have any questions please email 
admin@acomb.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
We thank you for your understanding.  
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Collingwood 
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